
"Transylvania Boe" <transylvania.boe@transylvaniacounty.org> 
05/20/2008 03:58 PM 
To 
HAVAInfo@eac.gov 
cc 
artie.wilson@transylvaniacounty.org, "Gary O. Bartlett" <gary.bartlett@ncmail.net>, 
"Fran Waser" <gutenfels@mtnwaves.net>, "'Jack Hudson'" <jrhudson@citcom.net>, 
"'Ladene Newton'" <lrnewton@citcom.net> 
Subject 
MAINTENANCE OF EFFORT 
 
This is to officially notify you that Transylvania County, North Carolina supports the 
position of the National Association of State Elections Directors (NASED) outlined in 
their letter dated May 20, 2008. We ask that counties not be covered by Maintenance of 
Effort requirements under HAVA, that were clearly meant to apply only to state elections 
offices. 
 
Judith A. Mathews 
Director of Elections 
Transylvania County, NC 
(828)884-3114 PHONE 
(828)884-8682 FAX 


